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Vote-by-mail is a great equalizer that makes it possible for all eligible, registered 

Oregonians to vote regardless of whether or not they have childcare, the ability to 

take time off work, a ride to the polls, etc. Vote-by-mail has worked extraordinarily 

well in this state since its implementation, resulting in elections that are run smoothly 

with limited opportunity for interference and with excellent turnout. The system is 

working as intended and does not need to be fixed. Attempting to subvert what is 

working and replace it with an untested new form of voting when elections and 

election turnout in the state are critical is underhanded and a waste of taxpayer 

dollars. Leave our ballots alone! 


